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As someone who is expecting their first child, I moved to the southern highlands to escape polluted and busy 
Sydney. I do not want the plastics facility to take place in the proposed moss vale location. I do not want my 
new born child exposed to these fumes as a resident or moss vale. I do not want to second guess whether or 
not my local water supply has been contained each time I make my newborn a bottle, or give them a bath. This 
facility SHOULD NOT BE IN MOSS VALE 
 

 




